
Dear families, 

I thought I would start this week’s newsletter writing about our newsletter! 

School Newsletters - We regularly email parents with school news and 
updates so please ensure you contact our school office if your email ad-
dress changes. If you would like any of our newsletters or documents as a 
printed copy please contact our school office. There are a number of different ways that 
we communicate with our families, not only email, but also phone and sometimes even 
post so please ensure we have your update to date contact details. 

Parents Evening - This year Parent’s Evening will be in person. You will be able to 
sign up for a ten minute slot. If you arrive ten minutes early, you will also have chance 
to view your children’s books. Please be aware that we ask all parents to keep to the 
time limit so that other families are not kept waiting. Should you start to run over your 
allotted ten minutes, the class teacher will ask that you make a further appointment for 
another time. 

Our Parent’s Evenings are being held on Tuesday 18th from 3.30pm until 6.00pm and 
Thursday 20th October from 3.30pm until 7.00pm. Booking will be made online and full 
information of how to do this will be sent out next week. 

Holidays - Whilst we do not authorise term time holidays, we do ask that you let us 
know. Please ask the office for an Absence Form should you need one. 

Contacting Staff - Increasingly parents are emailing day to day in-
formation directly to teachers. This information is often not read as 
teachers are teaching and cannot respond in a timely fashion to 
emails.  

Therefore, please email the office regarding most matters:                                          
office@wensum.norfolk.sch.uk or telephone 01603 620877 thank 
you. 

Safeguarding Concerns - Safeguarding concerns can still be 
raised by talking to us or by email to either Ms Abbott (Designated 
Safeguarding Lead) Miss Glen (Deputy Safeguarding Lead) or Mrs 
Bulman (Deputy Safeguarding Lead) 

Frʝə ʃȱɏ ȱeaɍ 

HʋɃɏ Ɉ lʝɃɰʙɨ Ʉȭɰȴʑnɍ 

Mrɡ AɬɊԦɢ 



  

 

Each week we have a celebration assembly and celebrate a super star from each class for 
their efforts this week 

This week our stars are: 

  Matilda Mc 6BW 
 James 6H 
  Maria 5W  
  Sanuka 5N 

 Brandon & Zack 3/4K 
 Ari 3/4G 

 Tyler & Eleanor 3/4S 
 

Thankyou to those stars for being AMAZING role models for your school friends!  

 Dates for your diary:  

18.10.22 
Parents evening 

20.10.22  
Parents evening 

21.10.22  
Half term 
31.10.22 

Back to school 
03.11.22 

School photos 


